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Elizabeth Manchester: Guiding Nonprofits Through The
Storm

Partridge Snow & Hahn Counsel and Chair of the Charitable and Nonprofit Organizations Group, Elizabeth
(“Liz") Manchester is featured in the Rhode Island Foundation’s Advisor spotlight. The spotlight highlights the
work that Liz is doing to help guide nonprofits as they plan for the future after COVID-19.

“Nonprofits are trying to plan for the future in the best way possible,” Liz says. She advises organizations to “be
resilient, to minimize risk, and to make certain their employees are safe.”

In her practice at PS&H, Liz offers a unique perspective to nonprofits as she advises them on charitable giving
and planned giving. In addition to her legal expertise, Liz has experience working in the nonprofit sector.

“I've been in their shoes and sat on their side of the desk. | know the unique issues of working at nonprofits and
understand the complexities,” Liz says.

The full spotlight can be viewed here. To learn more about the Rhode Island Foundation visit their website at
https://rifoundation.org.

Liz joined the Rhode Island Foundation’s Professional Advisory Council (PAC) in December 2018. Click here to
learn more about Liz and about her practice as Chair of the Charitable and Nonprofit Organizations Group at
Partridge Snow & Hahn.
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